
Commission on Disabilities

Minutes April 18, 2013

Attending:  Chairman Kevin Joyce, Vice Chairman Prudence Hartshorn, and Commissioners Dionne Dupuis and Charles Schena

Absent:      Commissioner Dinah O’Brien 

Guests:       SMILE Mass

Meeting opened at 6:45pm. 

Motion carried unanimously to accept the minutes of March 15, 2013.

Correspondence: 

Smart Money Week at the library to help consumers better manage their finances on April 20-27th and review of the DCAC meeting minutes newsletter.

Unfinished Business: 

· Handicap Parking Spaces & Beach Access: Jonathan Beder, Director of the Department of Public Works will be invited to the June meeting to follow up on items discussed at the meeting in March. David Gould, Director of Environmental Management and Barry DiBlasio, Director of Recreation will also be invited to this meeting.                  

· “Talking Lights” Update: No new update at this time.
· Smile Mass:  Presented more information about their program and brought one of the beach accessible wheelchairs that goes from sand to water. 

New Business:  

· Disability Commission’s Account: No new update at this time.

Adjourned at 8:24pm

Next Meeting will be held Wednesday,  June 12, 2013 at the Center Hill Preserve 7:00 p.m.

